
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               20th January 2023 

Dogs 
 
Just a gentle reminder that dogs are not 
allowed on the school grounds (except service 
dogs) – this includes dogs that are carried. 
Thank you for your continued co-operation. 
 
 
 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Honesty’ 

 
‘Integrity is telling myself the truth and 

honesty is telling the truth to other people’ 
 

Kung Hei Fat Choy 
 

To celebrate Chinese New Year, ‘Year of 
the Rabbit,’ we were treated to a 
mesmerising performance on Monday from 
the Chinese Lion Dancers. The children will 
be learning about Chinese culture and how 
the Chinese New Year is celebrated. We 
will also be having a special themed lunch 
on Monday 23rd January prepared by our 
lovely kitchen staff (see menu below). 
Liverpool will celebrate the start of the 
‘Year of the Rabbit’ in great style as usual 
with a packed programme of free events 
such as food stalls, cultural events, family 
workshops, street entertainment and tai 
chi demonstrations. The celebrations will 
also include the traditional dragon and lion 
parades, along with a spectacular 
firecracker display. To join in the 
festivities, head to the city centre around 
Nelson Street, Berry Street and Duke 
Street on Sunday 22 January. 
 

Vegetable Spring Roll 
Noodles 

 Chicken Curry 
Boiled Rice 

Prawn Crackers 
Ice Cream 

 

Rainforest Workshop 
 
 

On Tuesday 24th January the children in 
Reception will take part in a Rainforest 
Workshop with the ‘Animals Take Over’ 
company. This is a lovely opportunity for the 
children to get up close to some of the exotic 
creatures that live in the rainforest and will 
enhance their learning about their topic  ‘On 
Safari’.  
 

History Day 
 

Everyone had a fabulous day on Thursday 
celebrating History Day. We all enjoyed 
singing along to Beatles songs with John and 
George from Bethel Church and the children 
learned some interesting facts about our city 
of Liverpool. A big thanks to Mrs Davin for 
organising such a great History Day for the 
children. 
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ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  Miss McGowan       91% 
Daffodils Mrs. Mullock          93% 
                     Mrs  Gordon                                      
Poppies Miss Kervin           96% 
Tulips  Mrs. Davin           90% 
Snowdrops Miss Haynes           95% 
Sunflowers Mrs. White           98% 
 
3 classes in green this week – well 
done to Poppies and Snowdrops for 
great attendance! 

 
Overall Attendance 

94% 
 

Dojos are given to every child in 
school before registers close. 

School begins at 8.50am 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
22 Jan   Chinese New Year 
23 Jan   Multi-skills 3:00 – 3:45pm 
24 Jan   Reception Workshop – Animals Take Over 
24 Jan   Balanceability – Reception 
24 Jan   Swimming Y2 9:00am 
24 Jan   Extra Curricular Clubs Y1 3:00-3:45pm 
26 Jan   Judo 
27 Jan   1k Biscuit Day 
30 Jan   National Storytelling Week 
 

 
 

 

 

Private Sector Housing 
 

Liverpool City Council have implemented a scheme 
which can help tenants of privately rented 
accommodation with property related issues. The 
nearest drop-in session for the Tuebrook area is 
at: 
 
Green Lane Library   23 January  6-8pm 


